
M E M O R A N D U M  

DATE: October 31, 2022  

TO:   All Interested Parties       

FROM:  Dana Keffer, Executive Assistant/Secretary to the Commission 

RE:   November 3, 2022 EDCTC Commission Meeting - Canceled 

The El Dorado County Transportation Commission meeting scheduled for 
Thursday, November 3, 2022 at 2:00 PM has been cancelled.  

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, December 1, 2022 at 2:00 PM at 
the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors’ Chambers located at 330 Fair Lane, 
Building A, Placerville, CA.  


